
 

 

10th July 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Foundation Stage Learning Journeys 

 
Your child’s learning journey from their time in Reception is now available for the children to take home. 
This will be a lovely keepsake that you can enjoy looking back on in the future. 
 
The learning journeys include photographs of your child and may include other children in their class. 
 
If you do not want your child’s photograph to be included in another child’s learning journey, please 
come and speak to your child’s class teacher by the end of next week. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Year 1 Team 
 


